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          BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING AGENDA 
        Tuesday, February 25, 2020   3:00 PM                

               James H. Crocker Jr. Hearing Room, Town Hall      
                   367 Main Street, 2nd Floor, Hyannis, MA 

 
Call to Order:    
 
Notice of Recording:   This meeting is being recorded and broadcast on Channel 18 and in accordance  
with MGL Chapter 30A § 20.  The Chair must inquire whether anyone is taping this meeting and to please 
make their presence known. 

 
I. Presentation: 

Zenas Crocker (Barnstable Clean Water Coalition), Tim Gleason (EPA Office of Research 
and Development), Sara Burns (The Nature Conservancy), Denis LeBlanc (USGS), Brian 
Dudley (Mass DEP), George Heufelder (Massachusetts Alternative Septic System Test 
Center),and John Smith (KleanTu) will be providing an update on a neighborhood based 
alternative septic system project near Shubael Pond, Marstons Mills.  

 
II. Variance – Septic (Cont.): 

Michael McGrath, Holmes and McGrath, representing Michael Valerio, owner – 24 
Tern Lane, Centerville, Map/Parcel 193-048, repair of failed septic system, requesting 
multiple variances (continued from December 17, 2019 meeting, revised plan. 

 

III. Variance – Septic: 
Peter McEntee, Engineering Works, representing Juan Marichal, owner – 504 South Main 
Street, Centerville, Map/Parcel 206-061, 34,736 square feet parcel, failed septic, requesting 
multiple variances. 
  

IV. Bedroom Discrepancy: 
Steven Wong, owner – 74 Camelback Road, Marstons Mills, Map/Parcel 064-103. 0.56 acre lot. 

 
V. Variance – Food: 

Fausto Fernandez, new owner – Mistilo Cocina Ristorante – 302 Main Street, Hyannis, 
Map/Parcel 327-095, requesting a grease trap variance due to lack of space to fit a grease 
trap and a bathroom variance. 
 

VI. Temporary Food Event: 
Diane Johnson, Cape Cod Landscape Association (CCLA), presenting CCLA Professional 
Education Seminar (PES) and Trade Show at the Resort and Conference Center, 35 Scudder 
Avenue, Hyannis on Tuesday, March 10, 2020.   The food will be offered from 10:00 – 2:00 pm 
and will be pizza from Chariot Pizza and mobile truck Exit 6 ½ with our town permit. 
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VII. Septic Installers -  New: 

A. Timothy Spencer, North Reading, MA 
B. Jon Hambelton, Norfolk, MA 
 
 

VIII. Minutes: 
January 21, 2020 Minutes. 
November 19, 2019 Tobacco Workshop Minutes 
 


